Mayfield Pool
[bookmark: _GoBack]I'm afraid that Mayfield School have just confirmed that they will not be renting out any of their facilities to "outsiders" until at least January 2021 due to safeguarding issues and Covid-19. They are looking to create a "safe bubble" around their girls and will review the situation as and when things improve. We are so disappointed with this and hate to let you all down, but it is beyond our control and hope you will understand. I will look into what we can do with regards to the outstanding Silver and Gold exams and will be in touch with those parents at a later date. Thank you for your continued support and we will look to resume at Mayfield as soon as we are able. 
